
22 January 2024

Dear Colleagues,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an unforeseen situation that
has affected our school. Due to last night's strong winds, our school has sustained damage that
requires immediate attention and assessment to ensure the safety of our students and staff.

As a result, we have decided to close the academy today while a comprehensive risk
assessment is conducted. The safety and well-being of our students and staff are our top
priorities, and we want to ensure that the school environment is secure before resuming regular
activities.

We appreciate your understanding and support as we work through this situation. We will
provide further updates later today.

Sincerely,

Chris Reynolds
Principal


